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Dear Mr President 

I am writing to you because I feel strongly that human rights should 

be respected throughout the world. The human rights abuses that have taken 

place in Chile give me great cause for concern. 

Since 1992 is being marked in a number of countries as the 500th 

anniversary of the arrival of Europeans on the continent of America, it 

seems a particularly appropriate time to highlight the concern that is 

felt with respect to unresolved human rights violations against the 

indigenous peoples. 

I would draw your attention to the case of Nelson Wladimiro Curinir 

Lincoqueo, a Mapuche Indian, who appears to have been extrajudicially 

executed in 1973. 

I welcome the investigation into his killing, but I would urge that 

this investigation be pursued until the full truth emerges and those 

responsible for his death be brought to justice. I believe that the amnesty 

law of 1978 constitutes an obstacle to clarifying past abuses and preventing 

their recurrence. I therefore urge you to repeal this law. 

Yours respectfully, 
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Dear Mr President 

I am writing to you because I feel strongly that human rights should 

be respected throughout the world. The human rights abuses that have taken 

place in Chile give me great cause for concern. 

Since 1992 is being marked in a number of countries as the 500th 

anniversary of the arrival of Europeans on the continent of America, it 

seems a particularly appropriate time to highlight the concern that is 

felt with respect to unresolved human rights violations against the 

indigenous peoples. 

I would draw your attention to the case of Nelson Wladimiro Curinir 

Lincoqueo, a Mapuche Indian, who appears to have been extrajudicially 

executed in 1973. 

I welcome the investigation into his killing, but I would urge that 

this investigation be pursued until the full truth emerges and those 

responsible for his death be brought to justice. I believe that the amnesty 

law of 1978 constitutes an obstacle to clarifying past abuses and preventing 

their recurrence. I therefore urge you to repeal this law. 

Yours respectfully, 
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